Sample text for Message 5 (end of December) 
 (To be sent to all remaining 2013 members.)

Dear Masters Swimmer, 


Your 2013 U.S. Masters Swimming membership expires tomorrow, Tuesday, December 31.* You are receiving this message because our database shows that you are not yet registered for 2014. Renew online now to avoid losing access to your online fitness log ("FLOG") and other members-only benefits, such as online coached workouts.


 [individually personalized link]


~~Need a paper registration form? Click here and choose your LMSC to print a paper form:
http://www.usms.org/lmsc/

~~Have you already mailed a paper registration form? Contact your local registrar to make sure it was received:  
http://www.usms.org/lmsc/

~~~~~~~~~~~~
Happy New Year!
Anna Lea Matysek
Membership Director
U.S. Masters Swimming
Membership@usms.org

*All USMS memberships run on a calendar-year basis and expire on December 31 each year. Reduced fees are offered beginning September 1st.

